
AMCS Daycare July 2018 Newsletter 
 

 

Hello Parent’s/Guardians and Families of AMCS Daycare 😊  

We are in our summer programming now and we are focusing on Oceans for the month of July.   

We have had a few families leave on holidays, if you are planning one for this summer, please let us 

know so that we can wish you a safe trip 😊 

Here are a few reminder’s: 

• August 6-10 will be the daycares Summer Closure.  Please have all payments submitted before 

the 1st. 

• If your child is attending kindergarten this September, please submit your letter of notice that 

the chid will not be in enrolled with AMCS Daycare before the 1st of August, so that we can 

square up any pre-deposits. 

• Please supply your child with a good sun proof hat to wear outside. 

• LABLE ALL OF YOUR ITEMS – please, I beg of you, label all items, including shoes, socks, 

sunglasses, lunch kits, lunch containers.  It makes our job easier 100%! 

• We will be having new children join us in August, please ensure to introduce yourselves to new 

parents and their children to help them feel welcomed into our program. 

We have a field trip coming up! Depending on the availability of the driver, it will be either before our 

Summer Break, (July 27) or after – August 17, 2018.  We will be having a family picnic at Rocky Point in 

Port Moody, where we will be able to view the ocean inlet, play in the splash pad, go on beautiful forest 

trails and get an ice cream cone from Rocky Point Ice Cream.  We are supplying everything, so all you 

have to do is bring your wonderful self! I will have our date confirmed by Friday July 13, 2018. 

We also have an ADHD Workshop coming up on Wednesday July 18, 2018 5:30-7:30 p.m. if any parents 

are interested in attending.  Great info session to be shared with everyone. 

Happy Summer Everyone! 

Lindsie, Luigi, Melanie, Kaddie, and Mia 😊  

 


